
            Historical Society of Clarendon VT  

          March 18, 2024 6 PM Community Center 

 

Attendees: Bob Underhill, Phil Mandolare, Dave Potter, Kevin Peck, Carla Peck, Pat Moore, John Lee, 

John Clark, Paul Laramie, Dick Pratt, Tom Giffin, Barb Giffin, Barry & Mrs. Griffith, Aaron Hilliker, Carol 

Hilliker, Sarah Gregory & Paul, Phil & Mrs. Alderman, Joyce Mcginnis, Gloria Williams, Ardith Wolynak, Jo 

Holmes, Kate Taylor 

 

Kevin Peck led a slide show and talk about all of the cemetery repairs and restoration that he has led in 

recent years, with Bob adding commentary about the people and families associated with the stones.  

The transformation of cemeteries in Clarendon has been remarkable and is appreciated in the 

community. 

Kevin announced that there will be a community effort in conjunction with GE employees in the 

Chippenhook Cemetery on July 18th.  All are welcome.   

  


